
All-Call sent out Feb 28, 2022 

 

Forestville Central Schools is partnering with the Chautauqua County Health Department to 

host a voluntary and free COVID-19 vaccination clinic for all students on Thursday, March 3rd 

during the school day.  The clinic is open to anyone who had previously received their first dose, 

as well as anyone looking to receive their booster shot. The vaccination for COVID-19 is a 

personal choice, and not required for school attendance. As more students and individuals are 

vaccinated, the easier and safer our school will be for the remainder of the school year and for 

reopening next fall. If fully vaccinated, students who are exposed to a Covid positive individual 

will not be named as a close contact and will not be required to quarantine unless they show 

Covid-like symptoms. This allows students to remain in the classroom. If you are interested in 

having your child vaccinated against COVID-19, or have any questions, please contact your 

child’s School Main Office. 

  

 Elementary Office – (716) 965-2742  

Middle/High School Office – (716) 965-2711 

 


